OVERFLOW’S THE Mix
All 5th-12th graders, join us for the Mix! This is where the junior high and high
school Overflow combine for a night of fun. It’s happening this Wednesday,
January 31 from 6-8 p.m. at the Outback. Bring friends!
YOUNG ADULTS SUPER BOWL PARTY
All young adults are welcome to join us for food, fellowship, and the Superbowl! It's
happening Sunday, February 4 at the Creekside Center. Please RSVP to
Emilio at emiliogranado@gmail.com.
GRIEF SHARE SUPPORT CLASS
This is a 13-week class to help those who have recently lost a loved one cope.

It begins February 5 at 6 p.m. in the Creekside Center. To register, contact Leslie at
leslieh@tbcweb.org. The workbooks are available for $15 in the church office.
NEWLY ENGAGED OR CONSIDERING MARRIAGE?

This 8-week course is based on Preparing for Marriage by Dennis Rainey. It will be
every Sunday (except Easter) starting February 18 at 11 a.m. in the Conference
Room at Creekside. Workbooks are available in the church office
for $10. To register, contact Martha at marthag@tbcweb.org.

THE WAY
All 6th-12th graders are invited to join us for a city-wide gathering of students! It's
happening March 2-3 at the Walton Chapel at UMHB. The purpose of this weekend
is to reach our city with the gospel. The speaker will be David Marvin from
Watermark Church in Dallas with Aric Harding Band leading worship.

The cost is $20 before February 1 and $30 after. Sign up at the Outback!
SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE OPPORTUNITY
Our children’s ministry is looking for elementary volunteers who would be willing to
be a sub when our regular volunteers are out. If interested, contact Tammy Sapp at
sappfamily18@yahoo.com
COLLEGE INTERNS NEEDED
Our HS ministry is needing college interns to help us make disciples! We’re looking
especially for college guys. We believe God has gifted many of you to disciple and
shepherd, and we’d love to invite you onto our team. If interested, please email our
high school pastor Dave Tate at davet@tbcweb.org.

MISSIONS GARAGE SALE
Save the date for our Missions Garage Sale! It’s happening April 13-14 here at TBC.
We will begin receiving donations on Wednesday, April 11 at 9 a.m. This year, our
goal is to financially support our sister churches in Bila Tserkva, Ukraine, as well as
Churches Touching Lives for Christ and Helping Hands.

Congratulations to John and Kelsey Thomas on their new baby girl!
Lydia Rose was born January 17 weighing 8 Ibs. 1 oz. and 20" long.

Pray for Wayne Ransleben and family as his mother passed away.
Pray for the family of Nan Lanford as she passed away.
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THE WINEMAKER
John 2:1-11

As we continue our series in John, the invitation in Chapter 2 is clear. In the
middle of a wedding feast, John invites his readers to “Come and See” as
Jesus performs “the first of his signs” and helps his disciples see his glory.

CORE VALUES - GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP

SURRENDER . We do not pass the plate during
COMMUNITY the service. Boxes are located in

MISSION 1 the hallways for those who wish
to worship by giving.




